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December 7,1998 

The Honorable John Glenn 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Senator Glenn: 

Thank you for your letter of November 23, 1998, regarding the acquisition of Conrail by 
CSX and Norfolk Southem, which was approved by the Surface Transportation Board (Board) 
by written decision issued on July 23,1998. You express concems over the implementation of 
the conditions imposed by the Board to address the continued financial viability ofthe Wheeling 
& Lake Erie (W&LE) as a result ofthe transaction. 

As you know, the Board provided a 90-day period for W&LE and the applicants to reach 
an agreement regarding certain of these conditions. That period has passed without the parties 
reaching an agreement on all aspects, and W&LE has filed for relief before the Board. Because 
this matter remains pending, it would be inappropriate for me to comment further on the specific 
merits of this case. 

I appreciate your interest in this matter. I will have your letter and my response made a 
part of the public docket in this proceeding. 

Sincerely, 

Linda J. Morgan 
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December 7,1998 

The Honorable Mike DeWine 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Senator DeWine: 

Thank you for your letter of November 23,1998, regarding the acquisition of Corirail by 
CSX and Norfolk Southem, which was approved by the Surface Transportation Board (Board) 
by written decision issued on July 23,1998. You express concems over the implementation of 
the conditions imposed by the Board to address the continued financial viability of the Wheeling 
& Lake Erie (W&LE) ?- a result of the transaction. 

As you know, the Board provided a 90-day period for W&LE and the ^plicants to reach 
an agreement regarding certain of these conditions. That period has passed witiiout ihe parties 
reaching an agreement on all aspects, and W&LE has filed for relief before the Board. Because 
this matter remains pending, it would be inappropriate for me tc comment further on the specific 
merits of this case. 

I appreciate your interest in this matter. I will have your letter and my response made a 
part ofthe public docket in this proceeding. 

Sincerely, 

Linda J. Morgan 


